15 September 2010
Crest Exteriors

22382 Chippendale Avenue South
Farmington, MN 55024

We would like to extend our compliments for the very fine work on our home due to storm damage. The
siding, deck and roofing were all replaced with expertise and in a timely manner. As well as the crack in the
living area.

The original siding was 25-plus years old and no longer manufactured. Yet Crest Exteriors was able to match it
precisely.

‘The house has been updated by the new materials and workmanship which has aided in its appreciation value.
We are extremely pleased with the work completed and will recommend Crest Exteriors to our friends.
Thank you for a fantastic job.

Sincerely,

LeRoy (Mick) Gardiner
Nancy Chesney

p.s. we are leaving the Crest Exteriors sign up in our yard as well.




